
 

 

Sent: 01 December 2017 14:52 
To: Ofcom Scotland  
Subject: EXTERNAL:BBC Scotland Television Channel displacing BBC Four 
 
Dear OfCom, 
 
I understand, from a story on the BBC website yesterday, that your organisation is examining a 
proposal to displace BBCFour in Scotland from its current slot, moving it to a 'less prominent' 
position.  
 
Could I suggest that the new BBC Scotland TV Channel be given the less prominent slot?  
BBCFour, with its mixture of history, music, culture, science as well as Scottish interest (e.g. 'The 

Living Mountain') deserves to be as easily accessible to viewers in Scotland as elsewhere in the U.K. 

 

Dr Gail Addis 


